
 

 

 

Photography It is not the intention of BG or EGA CIC  

to prevent parents from taking pictures of their 

children but rather to ensure photographic practices 

are carefully monitored to allow the authorities to act 

if inappropriate imagery is circulated and to deter 

anyone with undesirable intentions. EGA adopts BG 

policy statement for the use of filming via, camera, 

video or mobile phone at all competition or events. 

Any parent amateur or professional photographer or 

any person using picture recording equipment must 

provide the club with all relevant details and have the 

permission of the club. 
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